
THE WORLD TRADE CENTER HEALTH 

PROGRAM IS STILL ACCEPTING 

APPOINTMENTS & REGISTRATION 

The Mt. Sinai Health Care System is still open and actively assisting members 

with appointments and registration for the World Trade Center 

Health Program during this COVID-19 pandemic. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with your 9/11 health issues, 

please feel free to call, text or email Police Officer Steven Wallace, a retired 

NYPD Delegate, a 9/11 first responder, and the WTC Health Program 

Outreach and Education Coordinator. He will be able to assist you in filling out 

your paperwork. 

P.O. Wallace can be reached at (646) 584-7797 

Or email him at steven.wallace@mssm.edu 

Visit their Facebook page at -

https://www.facebook.com/WTCHealthProgram/posts/515608802445616 

Click on Learn More to connect to the CDC WTC information pages. 

https://www.facebook.com/WTCHealthProgram/posts/515608802445616
https://www.facebook.com/WTCHealthProgram/posts/515608802445616

